
 

 
 
 
20 September 2022 
 
 
Jamie Simmonds 
Sent via FYI 
fyi-request-20393-106d4754@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Jamie Simmonds 
 
Thank you for your email of 19 August 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the OIA): 
 

In April-May 2022, Auckland Council carried out an initial period of public consultation for a 
proposed intensification plan change. I am writing to request a copy of the submission you 
made (if any). It would most likely have been dated early May, as the consultation period 
closed on 9th May. 

 
Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities has considered your request under the OIA, and I attach 
the following document as an Appendix: Feedback provided by Kāinga Ora on Auckland Council’s 
Preliminary Response to the National Policy Statement – Urban Development and Resource 
Management (Enabling Housing Supply and Other Matters) Amendment Act.  
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ 
publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information removed. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 
James Kennelly 
Team Leader, Government Relations 
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